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A New Look  
For R&R!

We had a lot of fun touching up our office 
this past Spring. We refreshed it with our new 
paint colors, accents, vinyl trim, and artwork, 
and installed a cut-out of our signature 
hardhat. Project Manager Bob Peterson was our 
designer, and he did a terrific job helping to 
display our brand throughout our offices. 

Keep an eye out for the new look on our 
website as well as our trucks and signs around 
town! 

What’s Happening Now
Our crews have just finished up a new Wendy’s restaurant and Brake Masters shop, both on Cerillos 

Road in Santa Fe, NM. R&R is also back at the Gallup Social Security Administration Building—which we 
built a number of years ago—performing tenant improvements. 

By the time you get your next issue of the Hardhat Digest, the new Bernalillo County Animal Care and 
Resource Center will be open for business and serving the South Valley of Albuquerque. 

And, as summer approaches, we are gearing up for the 22nd Annual Pete Leyva Memorial Golf 
Tournament in September. Look for more details online at www.HeadacheFreeConstruction.com. 
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Quote of the 
Quarter
“Like a welcome summer rain, 

humor may suddenly cleanse 

and cool the earth, the air and 

you.” 

—Langston Hughes

Hap Richardson Serves 
As AGC NM President

R&R’s president, Hap Richardson, has been busy serving as 
the 2018 President of the Associated General Contractors New 
Mexico Chapter. Hap had the 
honor of hosting the AGC Best 
Buildings Awards on March 
23, 2018 at the Sandia Resort 
and Casino. Congratulations 
to all the winners! It’s been 
about 30 years since Hap 
served as AGC NM President—
the last time was in 1987. 
He’s since gained AGC Legend 
status and is enjoying serving 
the organization again.

R&R Sponsors AED Newshour 
for 2018

Richardson & Richardson is proud to again sponsor the Albuquerque Economic 
Development (AED)’s radio broadcast of the AED Hour.

We’ve been a part of this great show since 
2016. If you’d like to tune in, the show is 
scheduled to air the third Thursday of every 
month at 5:30 PM during the Scott Stiegler show 
on 770 KKOB-AM News Radio - Albuquerque, 

New Mexico. We’ve been members of AED for quite a while, and we are proud to 
support their initiatives to bring business to Albuquerque.


